

Welcome back Year 3 children/parents/carers. Year 3 School Day 8.30am - 2.30pm

Staff: Miss Weir, Mrs Mudgway, Miss Foster, Mrs Kennard and

Mr Lambert

READ FOR THE STARS

As a school, we are continuing with our home reading initiative - Read for the Stars. This involves the children reading at home and working their way to the sun to receive a reward from Mr Hodgson! Last year, the children did very well reaching the sun a number of times. Please try and listen to your child read every night and write this in their reading record.

Home Learning

Children will receive spellings on a Monday and be tested the following Monday.

Children in Year 3 are expected to read every night at home.

Maths / times tables challenges will be set on a Monday via Dojo, and need to be completed by the following Monday.

Children will also receive a login for Times Tables Rockstars and Spelling Shed.

Class Dojo

Please use Class Dojo to keep up to date with any messages from school.

You can also contact Miss Weir and Mrs Mudgway on

here.



Children need to come to school in their PE kits on a Wednesday. This should consist of jogging bottoms, a t-shirt, trainers and a hoodie or jumper.



Seesaw is a new app we have in school to complete some of our learning. Over the next few weeks, children will become more familiar with this app.





Our topic this term is The Romans. For our class text, we will be reading The Iron Man. In Science, we will be learning about rocks and light.